
My name is Andrew Marquis, and I live in Cuyahoga County. I am asking the Senate to oppose any budget language that 
redefines ‘sex’ as ‘biological sex’. This harms trans, non-binary, and intersex Ohioans, and it does not belong in our 
state’s budget. Please reject this cruel and unnecessary provision. Thank you. 


